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Members of the FSHS Interact Club held a bake sale in late November to raise money for Wreaths Across America.  
The club raised $150. 

 

WAA is committed to teaching younger generations 
about the value of their freedoms and the 
importance of honoring those who sacrificed so 
much to protect those freedoms. The organization 
offers learning tools, interactive media projects, and 
opportunities for youth groups to participate in the 
events. They also work to create opportunities to 
ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘ άǘƘŜ DǊŜŀǘŜǎǘ DŜƴŜǊŀǘƛƻƴέ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 
άDŜƴŜǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ IƻǇŜΣέ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǘƛonal 
stories from World War II veterans to the leaders of 
the future. 
 



 

  

Have you ever thought about opening your home 
to an international student?  

Many students from around the world are hoping to experience rural 

American life next school year, for a semester or a full year. Federico from 

Italy, who's interested in swimming, tennis, and reading, is looking for a host 

family. Also, Nela, from a small German village, says she likes knitting, 

horseback riding, singing, photography, and babysitting. There are lots of 

students to choose from.  

If you're married, single, working, retired, childless, or have a house full of 

children -- you are in a good position to host an international student. 

Interested in learning more? Contact Gabrielle Studer 

at gabriellestuder26@gmail.com or 620-719-7380. 


